
11/01/2019 Entrada (187) - suporte@prointer.ufc.br - E-mail de Universidade Federal do Ceara

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/#inbox 1/1

---------- Forwarded message ---------
 From: Maastricht University <bachelorsopenday@maastrichtuniversity.nl>

 Date: qui, 10 de jan de 2019 às 09:14
 Subject: Bachelor's Open Dag 9 Februari | Maastricht University

 To: <secretaria@prointer.ufc.br>
  

 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  

The Bachelor’s Open Day at Maastricht University (UM) is
scheduled for Saturday, 9 February. We look forward to
welcoming your students and their parents. There will be
presentations, workshops and Q&As, providing in-depth
information about our bachelor’s programmes, our educational
model and what it’s like to study in Maastricht. 

  
For reasons of sustainability, we are switching to digital
communication as much as possible. You will find a digital poster for
dissemination among your students and for narrow casting
purposes here. And here’s a short teaser for your students: 

  
Find out more about one of the most international universities in
Europe – visit our Bachelor’s Open Day on 9 February! Maastricht
University (UM) is known for its International Classroom and unique,
small-scale approach to teaching: Problem-Based Learning (PBL)
focuses on must-have skills required by the 21st-century workplace,
such as independence, critical thinking, initiative, curiosity and
creativity, as well as soft skills. Under the guidance of our experienced
tutors, you will analyse and solve relevant, complex problems in small
international groups. 

  
If your students are unable to attend our open day, you may want to
refer them to our Virtual Open Day: vod.maastrichtuniversity.nl 

  
Best wishes, 

 The UM Bachelor's Open Day team
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